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EroEr_tz@feazerdevelogments.co.uk

From: property@feazerdevelopments.co.uk
Sent: 11 July 2019 12:22

To: property@feazerdevelopments.co.uk
Subject: FW: Ref:158868 LN4273

From: Lannaman Marion < >
Sent: 14 February 2019 13:38

To: Clarke Diane < >

Cc: property@teazerdevelopments.co.uk

Subject: FW: Ref:158868 LN4273

Good afternoon Diane
I understand there had been some liaison relating to our response for the proposed works detailed in the email

below.
The Outside Party have requested | reconfirm there is no requirement or conditions for a BAPA or RAM, this is

providing the plans relating to the railway interface are not changed or altered.

Many thanks for your help on this.

Nocweorn Hol
Square Dae 14 Trayis Stieel Manohesior | i

M:07701 060 738
E:




ErbEﬂ@feazerdevelogments.co.uk

From: property@feazerdevelopments.co.uk
Sent: 11 July 2019 12:08

To: property@feazerdevelopments.co.uk
Subject: FW: 158868 LN4273

From: Lannaman Marlon <Marlon.Lannaman@networkrail.co.uk>
Sent: 16 November 2018 11:24

To: Clarke Diane <Diane.CLARKE@networkrail.co.uk>

Cc: TownPlanning LNW <TownPlanningLNW@networkrail.co.uk>
Subject: Ref:158868 LN4273

Good morning Diane

{ have recently attended a work instruction at Ribblesdale View Chatburn Blackburn BB7 4BB.

The development’s planning code is 3/2018/1179

Following consultation with our DPE and Asset Engineer as well as my own review, | can confirm that there are no
concerns or requirement for a BAPA.

Many thanks

T: 0161 880 3695
I: 085 50695
M:07701 060 738
E:



